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M I N U T E S  – M i l d u r a  L a n d f i l l  C o m m u n i t y  R e f e r e n c e  
G r o u p  M e e t i n g  

 

Date 06/02/2020 Time 10am Duration 1 hour Location Mildura Golf Resort 

Meeting Objective To provide a forum for consultation, provision of advice and information exchange in relation to Mildura Landfill. 

Attendees Matt George (MRCC), Sarah O’Connor (MRCC), Hope Follett (MRCC), Nick Cavallo (MGR), Sean Arkinstall (MGR), 
Melanie Bell (LMWRRG) 

Apology Robert Young (MGR) Gordon Fraser (LMWRRG)  

No What Who Status 

1. Dust Monitoring 

New dust monitoring stations being installed next week 

Three PM10’s and 11 directional monitoring stations will be installed. 

The water cart is watering down the roads and near the tip face three times a day.  

Alternative solutions to using clean fill  to cover the tip face each day are being researched – Foam and 
Tarp 

Sarah 
O’Connor 

 

2. Draft Landfill Cap Design 

Currently drafting procurement plan. The plan will include consultants/contractors with prior skills and 
expertise to ensure this project is done within EPA guidelines. A big part of the project will be a 
management plan and engagement with neighbours who may be impacted while the cap is being 
constructed.  

 

Sarah 
O’Connor 

 

3. Organics & Kerbside Tender 

Negotiations complete.  Contract at signing stage.  FOGO will start on 06/07/2020. 

Action: Sarah to deliver more pamphlets and A4 A-Z guides for Golf Club Body Corporate to deliver to their 
residents. 

Sarah 
O’Connor 

 

4. Litter & Waste Strategy Development 

Strategies are currently in the early stages of development. 

 

Key Priority Areas 

- Increase Resource Recovery 

Sarah 
O’Connor 
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- Sustainable Infrastructure 

- Reduce Waste 

 

5. General Business 

- As of 6 July garden waste will nto be accepted at Mildura landfill anyway. There will be an 
alternative local drop off point. There will be one mulching left to undertake after this date and then 
that is it.  If customers wish to dispose at Landfill they will need to pay at commercial rates and it 
will be disposed of at the tip face. 

- LMWRRG new Executive Officer is Gordon Fraser.  Gordon is based in Wedderburn/Bendigo area. 

- New EPA Act commences 01/07/2020.  Will share information of changes with Mildura Golf Club 
when they become available. 

- Remedial works for washed away area is out for E-quote. Will contact Nick once we have the 
details. 

 

 

 

All  

6. Next meeting: 7th May 2020 - 10am Mildura Golf Resort 

 

  

 


